
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Purchasing Agent to execute, on behalf of the Health
Services Department, a purchase in an amount not to exceed $140,000 to procure one (1)
replacement Ford F450 hazardous materials recovery truck. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Hazardous Materials enforcement money will cover the costs of this vehicle. No other
County funds will be required. 

BACKGROUND: 
The current ’92 Ford F350 is designed for access in hard to reach areas. It is equipped with a
winch, crane, and lift gate to aid in the recovery and removal of large containers of
hazardous materials. The proposed vehicle will maintain the agility of the older vehicle with
added power and safety features of a new vehicle. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The current vehicle will continue to be used with ageing parts and few safety features. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   05/21/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Randy Sawyer,
925-335-3210

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    May  21, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Laura Cassell, Deputy

cc: Randy Sawyer,   Marcy Wilhelm   

C. 53

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Anna Roth, Health Services Director

Date: May  21, 2019

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Replace Existing Hazardous Materials Recovery Truck


